
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Sent: 9/18/2012 4:44:33 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: SF Fire Chief correspondence 

Thank you Ma'am!!! 

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415 703.1636 
F: 415.703.1356 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 3:40 PM 
To: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Subject: FW: SF Fire Chief correspondence 

Just so you'll have it! 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 2:40 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Subject: SF Fire Chief correspondence 

PG&E,is committed,to protecting our customers' privacy. ... , To learn more, please visit nftjp:/7vvww.pge.com/aPout/company/privacy/customer/ 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com
mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov

